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December 20, 1937

Dr, Forrest C, Allen
Department of Physical Education
University of Kansas

My dear Phog:

It was very very kind of you to send me a copy of your recent
book, Thanks so much for it, I have already spent some pleasant
moments looking it over, The fact that I recognize so many of

the boys' pictures in it makes it just that much more interesting.,
Again, thank you, and good luck with this year's season.

Sincerely yours,
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Paul B, Lawson, Dean
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